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News Release Date
04-15-2024
Event Date
Thu, Apr 25 2024, 5 - 6pm

During the regular Committee Meeting held
on Thursday, April 11, the City of Breezy
Point Parks and Recreation Committee
approved the scheduling of a Public Open
House to discuss the 2024 Parks and
Recreation Master Plan. The 2024 Master
Plan was developed by the Parks and
Recreation Committee throughout several
meetings held during the 2023 and 2024
calendar years. A final draft version of the document is available to view and download in .pdf
format below.

If you have a question/comment on the Parks and Recreation Master Plan please submit your
thoughts via the webform provided below. Alternatively, City staff can be reached Monday
through Friday from 8:00 AM to 4:00 PM by calling (218) 562-4441 or by visiting City Hall at
8319 County Road 11, Breezy Point, MN 56472.
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City of Breezy Point - Parks & Recreation Master Plan (Final Draft) 9.48 MB

You must have JavaScript enabled to use this form.
First Name
Last Name
Email
Question/Comment 

This site is protected by reCAPTCHA and the Google Privacy Policy and Terms of Service apply.
Submit

https://www.breezypointmn.gov/parks-recreation/page/parks-and-recreation-master-plan-open-house
https://www.breezypointmn.gov/media/10271
https://policies.google.com/privacy
https://policies.google.com/terms

